
I am strongly in favor of SB0276. I have lived and worked in close proximity to Hopkins campus 
for over a decade. I absolutely oppose the creation of a private police force. I believe a private 
Hopkins police presence will create many more problems than it solves and will make students, 
faculty, staff, and citizens less safe. 


